Administration
· Course Opening – The warm weather has sprung and with it, the usual questions of golf course opening.  We are working towards opening soon, possibly the range next Wednesday, clubhouse next Thursday or Friday and the actual course next weekend.  Weather permitting in all instances.  Final decisions will be made this weekend and we will announce all and any openings Monday morning.  At that time we will also announce when the tee sheet will open up for bookings.
· Booking Procedure – Bookings will be the same as last year, with members getting a 10 day advance booking window.  The start of the year will be a bit congested as our start times will be later in the morning due to the cold temperatures.  As the days get warmer, the tee sheet will expand and times will go earlier.
· First Day – When we decide to open, we will pick a day and time to open the tee sheet and at that time, 12pm for example, tee times 10 days out will open up to be booked.  We will give more info as opening day gets closer.
· Memberships – All members who have purchased their membership will be able to advance book.  Any past members who have not purchased will not have access to book tee times.  As well, please check with the office for your member number, club storage numbers, etc. should you have forgotten them.  For corporate pass holders, your passes will be available for pick up in the pro shop starting Wednesday Mar. 23rd.
Pro Shop
· Buy 3/Get 4 – Taylormade ball promo is currently going.  Purchase 3 dozen TP5 golf balls and receive the 4th dozen free.  Runs until Apr. 3rd.  Titleist Prov1 buy 3 get 4 starts March 25th.  Place your orders through email or in person with the pro shop.
· New Merchandise – New stock is arriving daily, with lots of sizes and colors now available.  With supply chain issues still forecasted for the summer, purchase your new golf equipment sooner than later.
Clubhouse 
· Opening – The clubhouse is currently open Tuesday thru Saturday 10am-2pm.  Once we decide on a course opening date, we will set a day for the clubhouse to expand hours and open the full menu.  Watch for updates.
Grounds 
· Tarp Removal – With the warming weather we will soon be removing the tarps off the greens.  At that time, we will be looking for volunteers to help in removal.  Watch for updates on the day and time for removing tarps.  Your help is always appreciated.

